
February 28, 2017 

 

 

President Staci Landsberger opened the public information meeting at 7 pm and noted that board 

members Joel Brice, Erich Kroh, Jolene Rohde, Larry Rohde, and Staci Landsberger were present along 

with County Superintendent Mike Heilman and Dottie Longmuir.  Also attending were Dustin Roeder, 

Gerri Kroh, Diann Kraft, Kristy & Jon Degner, Corrine & Sanferd Mees, Suzie & Caden Montplaisir, Kristi 

Slater, Jodi Schwab, Annie & Samantha Bergrud, Karri Springer, Becca Haas, Nichole Kapp & Casey 

Kapp, Arlynn & Jen Carter, Matt & Amber Brintnell, Lori & Dan Reis, Tina Haugen, Melanie Wentz, and 

Theresa Olson 

 

Larry Rohde made a motion to approve the agenda.  Jolene Rohde seconded, and the motion carried 

with all board members voting yes. 

 

Mr. Brice presented a PowerPoint slides with information regarding sending 6th grade students to 

Bismarck.  Mr. Heilman also shared information with the public.   

 

At this point, the board listened to all testimony regarding sending 6th grade students into the Bismarck 

school system.  Speakers were as follows:  Suzie Montplaisir, Kristy Slater, Melanie Wentz, Arlynn 

Carter, Dustin Roeder, Theresa Olson, Nichole Kapp, Annie Bergrud, Lori Reis, Caden Montplaisir, Karri 

Springer, Matt Brintnell, Jolene Rohde, Kristy Degner, and Lear Rohde. 

 

Questions were also raised regarding busing, the school calendar, school start and stop times, 

technology. 

 

Larry Rohde made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:35 pm.  Erich Kroh seconded, and the motion 

carried with all board members voting yes. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Dottie Longmuir     Staci Landsberger 

Business Manager     President 

 


